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April 9, 2020 

 

 

Dear Interboro Community,  

 

Today, Governor Wolf announced that all K-12 schools and programs are closed 

for the remainder of the 2019-2020 academic year. 

  

I understand this raises many questions and is disappointing for so many of 

us.  However, we are all in this together, and our focus must be on protecting 

everyone’s health. 

  

Our distance learning plan will continue, and the entire Interboro administrative 

team, teachers and staff are here to support you and your students.  

 

We will continue to provide on-going communication to families as decisions are 

made regarding student learning, end of the year activities, and closing out the 

school year.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Bernadette C Reiley 

Superintendent of Schools  

 

 

/mc 


